
From: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr>
To: Grazia Quaroni <grazia.quaroni@vendome.com>
Date: Thursday, January 4, 2001 10:06 AM
Subject: fondation cartier gifts/proje 4L/

Dear Grazia, thank you very much for the catalogs and the collection book.  I hope to 
receive the addendum when it is ready. I will be moving into the building in April. 
Warmest regards,
Vasif Kortun 


